
 

I am pleased to announce that members of the the Guild elected a new committee at our AGM, 
which was held on Saturday 17th, May 2025. They are: 
 President - Paul Glenton 
 Secretary - Mary Norris 
 Treasurer - Margaret Dekker 
 General Committee - Mark Bennett, Leanne Troughear, Kent Leung, Colin King,  
       & Garry Webber 
We wish them all well with the work they will be doing in behalf of us all over the next 12 months.  
The retiring committee members comprising Phil Hansen, Greg Taylor and Louisa Allwood were 
sincerely thanked by Paul Glenton & members at the AGM for their contributions over the last 5 
years. 

The AGM reaffirmed the Membership fees and Expense budget which were both approved at the 
General Guild meeting in February 2025. 

Our Maintenance team (comprising: Mark Bennett, Mike Buck and Garry Webber) have 
progressed the repair work on the Jet bandsaw. The rod for adjusting the tension on the top pulley 
needed to be straightened after someone applied too much force. This has now been done. The 
top guide is away to try and get it welded back together. A new aftermarket guide assembly will be 
ordered from the USA if this is unsuccessful. 
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Mike Buck’s scratch built model was selected as our prize winner for 
the 2025 chocolate fish award at the AGM

FROM THE NEWSLETTER EDITOR



The Guild gave the committee approval at the AGM to replace the Dyco bandsaw with a new 14” 
machine. Proposals are being sought from suppliers to install a Solar PV system on the roof of the 
workshop, aiming to reduce our power costs.  

The Guild is seeking a volunteer to take over from Louisa as our Caretaker Supplies officer (buying 
tea, coffee, toilet paper, hand towels etc. as needed). If you are willing to assist with this, would 
you please contact Paul Glenton. 

There were an impressive selection of the wide variety of members work on display at the AGM. 
Greg Taylor organised the prizes and Mike Buck was awarded the Chocolate Fish of 2025 for his 
selection of wooden models. 

Omfavn ændringerne: Phil Hansen, Newsletter Editor 
 

 

 of 2 8



 

 of 3 8



 

 of 4 8



 

 of 5 8



 

 

 of 6 8



 

 of 7 8



 of 8 8


